
 

 
 

FIRST WORLD MEETING OF BUDO MASTERS 
 
 
Dear Masters, this event will be a great opportunity to bring together 
Martial Arts and masters around the world, to enrich the culture and 
brotherhood among arts, styles and persons, a great celebration of 
innovative format to share through seminars the endless Martial Arts 
techniques, a unique opportunity where to exchange views and share 
friendship. 
 
Most of you are part of the select club of experts who have written or ever 
worked with our magazine, and that's why we want to offer you, before 
anyone else, the possibility of being also part of this great event. 
 
Our magazine, currently published in 7 languages - Spanish, English, 
Italian, Portuguese, German, French and Chinese - and soon available in 10 
by including three more (in November in Turkish language, then in Serbian 
and finally, during the beginning of the year, in Japanese), will support 
with all its media potential, networks and contacts this excellent initiative 
of the respected Master Sifu Paolo Cangelosi. 



 
 
The event will be held in two days: 
SATURDAY 16 AND SUNDAY 17 APRIL 2016 IN ROME-ITALY 
 
The program will be divided into seminars and a Gala evening. 
 
 
Details: 
 
SEMINARS: every master is entitled to a few minutes to share his own 
techniques; the available time may vary depending on the number of 
participating masters. 
 
 
SCHEDULE OF SEMINARS: 
 
SATURDAY APRIL 16, 10.30 - 13.30 hrs. 
SUNDAY APRIL 17, 10.30 - 13.30 hrs. 
 
 
COST OF SEMINARS FOR STUDENTS: 
 
1 DAY € 30 UROS 
2 days 40 € UROS 
 
Masters to join the initiative of our event should confirm their participation 
stating whether they come alone or with their students before the end of 
November; in a second step, before February 28, they should send a list of 
their students with name, with a deposit of 20 euros per student. 
The final settlement of the seminar shall be directly made on the day of the 
stage. 
 
 
SATURDAY NIGHT GALA April 16 at 20.30 
 
Aperitif and buffet dinner. During the Gala certificates of participation will 
be awarded to all students. Masters will be awarded the Certificate of 
"Budo Masters Council Director", globally recognized and endorsed by the 
signature of the most famous masters of the world. Students in turn will 
receive a certificate of attendance asserting their participation in the 
meeting and signed by all of us.  



 
 
Tutti i maestri che prenderanno parte alla nostra manifestazione, verranno 
inseriti nelle pagine pubblicitarie dell’evento sulla rivista e tutti i social 
network. 
 
A Photocall will be available at all times in the same place of the Gala, 
where photographs will be taken with all board members, friends, students, 
etc. 
Photographic evidence will be published in the Budo International 
magazine, at that time already translated into 10 languages, in an 
extraordinary article that will largely describe the whole event and its 
participants, highlighting the presence of each Master. 
As Masters confirm their attendance at the Gala, they will be also included 
in the advertising pages of the event, both in the magazine and across our 
network. 
Some examples of this advertising are inserted at the end of this document, 
showing some of the masters from all over the world, whose assistance has 
already been confirmed. 
 
 
PRICE FOR THE GALA NIGHT: 80 € UROS 
 
Since the objective of the meeting is not monetary, but to cultivate 
friendship, respect and recognition of the work of everybody, each Master 
will receive € 10 for each student or guest they bring to the Gala Night. 
For the GALA night reservations, each master must send a list with the full 
name and a fee of € 80 per guest before February 28, 2016. 
Considering the great participation demand worldwide, please do not delay 
sending the lists, because reserves are limited. 
 
 
FOR BOOKING PAYMENTS: 
 
Banco Popolare GENOA AG.3 
IBAN: IT90 X050 3401 4030 0000 0000 824 
SWIFT: BAPPIT21Q60 
 
PLEASE SEND YOUR RESERVE LISTS OF THE SEMINARS AND 
THE GALA EVENING TO: 
 
budo.masters1@gmail.com 



 
 

 
 
SEMINARS AND THE GALA EVENING WILL BE HELD AT: 
 
CENTRO SPORTIVO FONTE MERAVIGLIOSA 
VIA ROBERTO FERRUZZI 110/112 (ZONA EUR) 
ROMA – ITALY 
(AMPIO PARCHEGGIO GRATUITO) 
 
 
HOTEL 
 
For overnight stay in Rome, we will be reunited with convention, at: 
HOTEL SHANGRI LA CORSETTI 
VIALE ALGERIA 141 
00144 ROMA (ZONA EUR) ITALY 
TEL. +39 06 5916441 
FAX. +39 06 5413813 
email: info@shangrilacorsetti.it 
 
ACCOMODATION PRICE: 
SINGLE ROOM € 60  
DOUBLE ROOM € 85 
BREAKFAST INCLUDED 
 

To book in, please contact the hotel, identifying yourself as a participant in 
the convention by using the password: BUDO MASTERS. 

We have reserved a limited number of rooms. It is advisable booking 
before March 15, 2016 (we would like to note that, for those arriving late 
might not be easy to find accommodation in Rome, since the Jubilee is 
being celebrated on those dates). 
For those staying at the Hotel Corsetti, we have made available a Pullman 
bus that will take our "Budo Masters" group to the place of the seminars 
and Gala Evening. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Our director Alfredo Tucci has kindly placed himself at the service of the 
organization through his personal mail, budo@budointernational.com, for 
all non-Italian friends who might have questions about the event, and he 
didn't want to pass up the chance to leave you a few words: 
 
"Dear Budo Brothers, it's my pleasure to support this fantastic idea with 
which Master Cangelosi opens up a new stage in the relationship among 
the friends of our magazine. 
Many of you know one another just for having read your articles in our 
pages; now you can do it in person. Many good things can come out of 
these meetings, which certainly should be based on the idea of fraternity, 
respect and synergy. We are all masters occasionally, but always students. 
Being part of this meeting and this select group will certainly be an added 
value to your biography and I will be happy to reconnect with all of you 
and act as, what I am indeed, your active communicator. I remain at your 
service and I look forward to see you all again in the Eternal City on such 
special days." 
 
Alfredo Tucci 
Direttore di Budo International Publishing Co. 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 
Samples of the certificates to be delivered and on which we keep working. 
Of course, names will be added as participants confirm their presence. The 
first one is the students' certification and the second is that of the Masters. 
 

 



 


